Lucy Louca & Floros Argyrou
The Lodge

2 Northaw Place

Coopers Lane

Potters Bar

Hertfordshire

EN6 4NQ

28t July 2023
Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Proposed ‘granny annexe’ at The Lodge, 2 Northaw Place, Coopers Lane, Potters Bar,
Hertfordshire, EN6 4NQ

I am writing to offer my full support for the planning application for the above project at our
property.

My elderly parents currently live in_and enjoy their house and lifestyle there. However,
as they age, they have been faced with several_ which have made living alone
incredibly difficult. We are located a 30 min drive away by car, however with traffic this journey
can take 40 minutes to an hour. This often means we aren’t around as often as we would like to
be and therefore, cannot assist them as effectively with their daily tasks.

We have all agreed that, if planning permission is granted, a good solution would be for my
parents to live at my property, but with their own personal space. We are proposing a granny
annexe which will allow them to live with us and rely on us for support and vital care yet still be
independent.

During times that they have ‘needed a hand’ or were unwell, we would be able to look after them
closely and effectively until they are ‘back on their feet'.



With the open layout plan, wide doorways, ‘pull down’ kitchen cupboards, wet room, etc., and
living adjoined to me, they could become gradually and more easily dependent on me as they age
with dignity.

In this way, my elderly parents can be cared for in their later life and able to spend their final
years with their family and grandchildren who love them very much and will provide emotional
support as well as physical care for their needs. It is evident that a granny annexe on our property
would significantly enhance their quality of life, facilitate their medical care, and promote their
wellbeing.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you require any further information or
documentation to support this application, please do not hesitate to contact me.

[ hope that you will consider this application kindly.
Sincerely,

Lucy Louca





